
From: Peterson, Daniel J (DFW)
To: Neet, Wendy (ECY)
Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW); Haupt, Nikki (DFW)
Subject: West Foster Creek and Smith Draw Creek Riparian Restoration (file 202400157; 24-001) comment response
Date: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 2:30:48 PM

Hello ECY,
 
We have received your SEPA comment for the WDFW West Foster Creek and Smith Draw Creek
Riparian Restoration for SEPA # 202400157. 
 
Our responses to your comments are listed below by topic:
 
Water Quality – Potential to Discharge Off-Site:  We do not anticipate disturbing ground with the
potential for stormwater discharge off-site.
 
Water Quality – Annexation:  The Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife is not a city and the
project will not, under any circumstances, annex property as a first step in a proposed development. 
 
Water Quality – Dividing or Platting:  The Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife is not dividing
or platting a piece of property as a first step in a proposed development.

 
Cordially,
 
Dan Peterson
Fish and Wildlife Biologist/Wildlife Area Manager
Douglas County Wildlife Area Complex
Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
54 Moe Road
Brewster, WA 98812
509-686-4305, Office
509-670-1284, Cell

 
“Somebody needs to do something, it’s just incredibly pathetic that it has to be us”
Jerry Garcia
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